
 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Summer Topic Term Curriculum Map 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

Throughout the summer term children will build on speaking, listening 

reading and writing skills. These will be taught through a range of texts 

including poetry. Children will consolidate their understanding and use of 

grammar and punctuation and will continue to build a wider range of 

interesting vocabulary.  

Cursive handwriting and correct letter formation will be taught 

throughout the term. 

Children will continue to work towards the phase 5 Letters and Sounds 

phonic programme to support their literacy. 

 

Maths 

This term we will be consolidating number work to 100. Children 

will continue to build their understanding of the concepts of 

addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. Children will be 

continuing to learn and practise their 10, 2 and 5 times tables as 

well as their number bonds to 20 and doubles to 10. They will also 

develop their understanding of measurement, including mass, 

weight, time and capacity. Money, fractions and shape will also be 

taught. 

Children will receive maths homework every other week which 

will be related to areas covered that week in class. 

Topic 

In History we will be learning 

about Christopher Columbus and 

Neil Armstrong.  

In RE, we will be learning 

exploring Judaism. 

Science 

We will continue learning about 

the seasons, focussing on Spring 

and Summer. We will also be 

investigating and learning about 

plants and flowers.  

PE 

Pupils will be developing 

skills in games, dance and 

gymnastics. P.E days are 

Thursdays and Fridays. 

Please ensure that your 

child has their PE kit in 

school.  

Art/D&T 

They will design, produce 

and evaluate a puppet.  

 

 

Music 

Children will be exploring rhythm 

and beat using different 

instruments. This will be linked to 

the work they are doing in Topic. 

PSHE 

Children will be learning about 

their responsibilities in school and 

also people who help us.  

School Trips  

We will visiting a farm this 

term. Details will be 

provided closer to the time. 

Homework 

Children will continue to 

receive homework on a 

weekly basis. They will 

receive it on Thursdays and 

are expected to return it 

by Monday. 

 


